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Department of Public Works
North West Provincial Government
Republic of South Africa

PUBLIC NOTICE

INVITATION TO ALL CONTRACTORS

The Department of Public Works is planning to train contractors on Labour Intensive Construction methods.
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We hereby invite applications from contractors who wish to be trained on labour intensive construction NQF
Level 2 and NQF Level 4 unit standards.

REQUIREMENTS

» Contractor must be registered at CIBD Level 3-5
» Training will be restricted to North West contractors only
»Each contractor must have two (2) people who would be trained at NQF Level 2 and Level 4

Note that only trained contractors will be considered when awarding EPWP contracts in the department.
Enquiries may be directed to Ms D. Digwamaje at (018) 3872146/2451 and applications be forwarded to the
following address for attention Mr M. Tundzi. PELE
Department of Public Works - NW R ? A

Private Bag X 2037
Mmabatho, 2735
z ] 7/ EXPANDED PUBLIC WORKS PROGRAMME

e TaeG TMGARDS Bk ON AT Ao CLOSING DATE: 15 JUNE 2007

-




	Page 1

